
 
 

INFORMATION SHEET – MONDAY 11th SEPTEMBER 2023 
 

 
Pupils wanting to go into Medicine 
 
If you are interested in finding out more about studying to become a doctor when you leave school, you 
should attend one of the Medic Mentor conferences taking place this month.  The conferences are open to 
S3s and older.  They are free of charge and online.  See the posts on your year group assembly teams for 
more details and the link to apply for a space.  

Mrs. MacGregor 
 
 
FutureChef Competition 
 
The competition is open to S3/4 & 5 
 
The competition is designed to develop students cooking skills and allow them to show their creative side 
through food. 
 
The FutureChef Competition allows pupils to learn about practical cookery and enhance their culinary skills 
along with building knowledge and helping them grow in confidence in the kitchen as they gain experience 
and progress through our 4 staged cooking competition at School, Local, Regional and National Final heats 
to be crowned FutureChef Champion 2024!  
 
If you are interested, please speak to any Home Economics Teacher. 

Mrs. Mann 
 

 
Young Carers Drop-in 
 
Meeting every Monday break time in Room 44. Speak to Chris Forber for more details.  

Mr. Forber 
 

 
Careers Information 
 
Officer Material? 
 
A reminder to any S5 and S6 pupils who would like to hear information on how to apply to be an officer in 
the Army, they should contact Mr Letford (room 19A) or their Guidance Teacher in the first instance.  A senior 
Army officer has offered to visit the school to avail those pupils with the information they need - which will 
include bursaries they can apply for. 
 
 
 
 



The ‘eyes’ have It 
 
Perth College UHI is one of only two universities in Scotland that give pupils the chance to study optometry, 
and it's hosting a taster session in early October. 
 
Students need to sign up beforehand using the QR code on the attached flyer. If you have difficulty with 
this, then see Mr. Letford in room 19A. 

Mr. Letford, DYW 
 

 
 

 
 
Job Vacancy 
 
Bakers & Baristas in the shopping centre currently have a part-time weekend position available.  This would 
suit 5th/6th year pupils who might be interested in earning some extra pennies at the weekend. 
 
If you are interested, please email interest and/or a CV to bbs-perth@outlook.com 

Laura Coull, Manager of Bakers & Baristas 
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